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Dear families,  
 
The summer holidays now seem a very distant memory! After an incredibly busy half term, we know the children 
and their families are certainly looking forward for a rest next week. School will reopen after half term on Monday 
4th November. 
 
This week’s reading update 
The week began with a reading worship. Over the last half term, we have been thinking about thankfulness and I 
was really keen to share my thanks for words and for books. The whole school enjoyed sharing some of my 
favourite poems and stories – it really was rather special! 
 
Later in the day, the whole school met again to create a whole school story map of the tale of Chicken Licken. It 
was fantastic, as ever, to see the whole school family working together in such beautiful work. Well done 
everyone.  
 
Parents Evening 
Letters for our autumn term parents evening have been handed out this week. The letter contained a mistake, as 
the dates are Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th. Your appointment time will be handed out after the holidays. 
 
Special Lunch Menu – 11th-15th November 
To celebrate National School Meals Week, we have asked the children to put together a menu of their favourite 
meals. All children are invited to join us for the meal, which will cost £2.40 per day. 

 Monday: Chicken Korma, Rice, Green Beans, Cauliflower & Naan Bread. Ice Cream & Peaches. 

 Tuesday: Cheese & Tomato Pasta, Peas, Sweetcorn & Garlic Bread. Chocolate Cornflake Pudding & 
Mandarins. 

 Wednesday: Chicken, Mashed Potatoes, Carrots, Peas, Gravy and Wholemeal Bread.  

 Thursday: Macaroni Cheese, Broccoli, Sweetcorn and Herbie Bread. Chocolate Sponge and Chocolate Sauce.  

 Friday: Pizza, Chips, Beans and Cucumber Bites. Fudge Yoghurt.  
 

More news from the kitchen 
This week, we had an announced inspection in the kitchen to award our ‘scores on the doors’. We are so pleased 
that, once again, the hard work of Mrs Eglon and her team meant that we have been awarded 5 Stars! Well done 
to them all.  
 
Bag 2 School 
Just a reminder that we are collecting ‘Bag 2 School’ donations, which can be filled with a range of clothing and 
bedding items and then be returned to school. This great fundraiser has been organised by one of our parents – 
thank you to her! All bags must be returned to school by 21st November. Happy filling! 
 
Flu Vaccine 
This will take place in school on Tuesday 5th November for all children who have consent from their families. 
 
Have a great week off! 
 
Scott Grason 
Headteacher/ 


